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International BLC Sponsorships 
(801-BLC) 

   The BLC (Barner Learning Center) 
International Student Sponsorship Program is an 
opportunity for Filipino children who otherwise 
might not be able to afford a quality Christian 
education to obtain schooling at no cost to their 
families through the “adoption” of their financial 
schooling obligations by international supporters. 
For support of those at ages 2 through 15, the fee 
is $20 (P1000) per month.  
   Each Sponsorship covers the following: tuition, 
enrollment, books, uniform, registration, dental 
checkup, insurance, medical checkup, ID card/jacket, 
instructional materials, PTA & library & campus fees, 
school publications, graduation fee & gown, field trip 
transportation costs, boy/girl scout membership & 
uniforms, gym fee, and basic school supplies 
(notebooks, pencils, etc.). 
   Please send to Christian Aid Mission (address below) 
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 YTD STATUS: 99% (-$668) 

EXP:       $3,521 
Family:   $990 
Ministry $2,396 
Debt:     $235 

INC:        $3,630 
Gifts:       $3,512 
Hon:        $98 
Interest:  $20 

    *PEPPER=Paul and Elvie's Prayer & Praise newslettER 

Paul M. Barner Ministries 
Philippine Church Planters 

Vol. 18, No. 7 

3rd Floor Library:
                       LABOR/LAND:  $11,000

RAISED: $4050

“Madame Elvie, I don’t know what to do! My 
three year old daughter is DEAD! I go from 

day to day with eyes clouded with tears. I 
walk as in a dream…no, a nightmare! I can 

hear my daughter crying, but she is not there. 
Only haunting my memory!” A month ago 

Gloria’s girl died. Now, her only child left is 
newly-enrolled at BLC. Now, this new family 

is assured that their one child will be safe. 
BLC’S MEDICAL FUND IS AN ANSWER 

TO PRAYER FOR MANY FILIPINOS 

PLEASE PRAY: 
 

THAT WE FIND 
$60,000 TO 

CEMENT BLC’S 
ROTTING 

WOODEN GYM 
ROOF. 

BLC CHILDREN'S 
EMERGENCY 

MEDICAL FUND: 
Email Address: 

PJLILTIM@SKYINET.NET
 

www.barner.org
 

Field Address: 
Rev. Paul, Elvie, PJ & Abigail Barner 

Barner Learning Center 
PO Box 82,224, Davao City 8000 

PHILIPPINES 
 

Support Address: 
Christian Aid Mission (801-BLC) 

PO Box 9037 
Charlottesville, VA  22906 USA 

BARNER LEARNING CENTER GRADUATES 
LOVINGLY THANK THEIR TEACHERS   

Total 
Enrollment: 

289!
          PICKUP:      3rd Floor Libr. 
GOAL: $9,800     MAT’LS:$11,000 
RAISED$2000         RAISED:$87 

THE PMBMI STORY: 
“Jesus Brings Us Together” was the theme of our 1996 
wedding, for God had called both Elvie & me from 
childhood to be future missionaries. Once married, we 
planted a church and then reached out to the 
community through a much-needed kinderschool. The 
church now averages 500 each Sunday & the school 
teaches (thru grade 6) 289 each day. Paul M. Barner 
Ministries, Inc (PMBMI) is a federally-recognized 
American charitable organization which we 
established, designed to spread the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ through planting and strengthening churches 
around the globe. 

mailto:PJLILTIM@DV.WEBLINQ.COM
http://www.barner.org/


LEARNING TO GIVE 
“Pastor, We are being evicted! 

   Our sixth grade teacher Olive has lived next 
door to the school for nearly a decade. Yet 
since her landlord's father is dying and needs 
to live in Olive’s place, he evicted Olive’s 
family.  
   “I was really surprised with the 
thoughtfulness of my pupils.” She said. “It 
was beyond my knowledge that they secretly 
contributed of their lunch monies each day for 
a week. I was so astonished when these poor 
children gave me an envelope with $7 in it 
this morning! A letter with it said, “Dear
Teacher Olive, This is a gift for you and your 
family for your evacuation.” From, Grade Six 
Students”        
   Trying to find out how they knew of her 
dilemma, it was traced that the 5th grade 
teacher had mentioned to the class, “Be very  
nice to your teacher, 
as she has a big 
problem she needs 
to take care of.” 
The kids found out 
the problem and 
decided to be part 
of the solution! 
  TEACHER 

HONEY DESIGNS 
ABBY’S CRAFT.  

 

BLC 
CHILDREN 
SHARE IN 

A 
MONTHLY 

FEAST 
DURING 

OUR 
JERICHO 

FREE 
LUNCH 

PROGRAM 

 

42 Fl Bulb sets: $4 each 
41 Desks: $11 each  
Jeepney-bus: $9,412 
82 Chairs: $6 each     
Tools for I.Arts: $169 
20 Lunch Tables:$28 each      
Tables forI.Arts:$650 
MusicShelves: $204  

DO YOU HAVE A SPRING PROJECT? 
THESE ARE NEEDS THAT WE HAVE TO SUPPLY FOR 

OUR 3 NEW BLC CLASSROOMS: 

FULL TUMMIES TESTIFY OF JESUS 
“I prayed, and they were healed.” 

   Since poor BLC students often come to school 
without breakfast, our Jericho free lunch program 
has been a true blessing. However, recently six  
girls went to the nurse’s clinic in the same day 
with fever and stomach spasms. 
   Our administrator Dr. Ayoc was called in. Since 
they had such a full meal, on empty stomachs, 
their bodies were reacting negatively. Dr. Ayoc 
prayed for each one of them. 
   “I was so worried,” he said. “But I prayed for 
them. I was about to bring them to the hospital, 
but after prayer the pain subsided. I gave them 
more food to eat and they were thankful.”  

TAKING EVERY OPPORTUNITY TO WITNESS  
“Can I use those Daily Breads?” 

   Richard is BLC’s sixth-grade teacher with a 
real heart for his students. He loves the Lord and 
has even preached on Sundays occasionally. He 
has agreed to also be on the preaching schedule 
while we are away on furlough (Sept-Mar). 
Recently he had a request: 
  “Pastor Paul, may I borrow 27 pieces of “Daily 
Bread” devotional guides from the library for 
remedial reading class? It is to check the 
students’ comprehension as they have a variety 
of passages to read.” 
  Of course I said yes. These Daily Breads were 
sent by many ministries who had them left over. 

BLC STAFF 
CELEBRATE 
OUR TENTH 
WEDDING 
ANNIVER-
SARY AND 
PJ’S NINTH 
BIRTHDAY 

WITH A 
ROASTED 

PIG. 

BLC ENERGY FUND: 
EVERY DAY AT BARNER LEARNING 

CENTER, WE SUPPLY TRANSPORTATION FOR 290 
STUDENTS. OUR BUSSES WERE BOUGHT WITH 
FUNDS SACRIFICIALLY & GENEROUSLY GIVEN BY 
FAITHFUL FRIENDS.  

A CHURCH IN PENSYLVANIA, USA SENDS 
ABOUT $300 EACH MONTH TO ASSIST WITH THE 
FUEL FOR THESE VEHICLES. HOWEVER, WE PAY 
$750 EACH MONTH FOR GAS.  

WITH THE RECENT FUEL INCREASE, OUR 
ENERGY BILL FOR THE BUILDINGS ON CAMPUS HAS 
TRIPLED TO $800 PER MONTH.  

MIGHT YOU BE WILLING TO ASSIST WITH 
THESE NEEDS ON A MONTHLY BASIS?

MISSIONS 

BLC KIDS HOTLINE 
Your sponsored child at Barner Learning Center 

would love to hear from you! If you’d like to 
communicate with him/her by email, please send 

any messages to: BLCKIDS@YAHOO.COM

AT BARNER 
LEARNING 

CENTER, THE 
STUDENTS  
LEARN BY 

SHARING IN 
THE 

RESPONSIBIL-
ITIES OF 

LEADERSHIP. 

YOU KNOW YOU ARE A FILIPINO IF...
You never, ever lick stamps with your tongue. 

mailto:BLCKIDS@YAHOO.COM
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